ĐỀ THI GIỮA HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ 3 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 9 ILEARN SMART WORLD

Thời gian: 60 phút



📝 BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

PART 1. LISTENING

You will hear Hitomi talking to her friend Freddie about her visit to Hardin Castle. For each question, choose the correct answer.

77.20			
า คา	audio	tai	dav
	a care		

- **1.** Who did Hitomi go to Hardin Castle with?
- A. her classmates
- **B.** her family
- C. her neighbours
- 2. What was the weather like?
- A. cold
- B. wet
- C. windy
- **3**. What do Hitomi and Freddie both like best at Hardin Castle?
- **A.** the Queen's bathroom
- **B.** the yellow bedroom
- **C.** the dining room
- **4.** Freddie went to the castle because he wanted
- A. to learn about history
- **B.** to take photos
- C. to find out about birds

Listen to an interview about eating a balanced diet. Decide if the statements are True or False.

Tải audio tại đây

- **5.** There are lots of vitamins and minerals in fruit and vegetables.
- A. True
- B. False
- **6.** Protein is especially important for teens and children.
- A. True
- B. False
- 7. We should give up carbs to have a healthy diet.
- A. True
- B. False

8. Sugary foods and drinks can ca	use weight problems.
A. True	
B. False	
PART 2. LANGUAGE	
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on	your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs
from the other three in pronunc	ciation in each of the following questions.
9.	
A. stomach	
B. sandwi <u>ch</u>	
C. lunch	
D. <u>ch</u> ips	
10.	
A. change	
B. agree	
C. balance	
D. apply	
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on	your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other
three in the position of primary	stress in each of the following questions.
11.	
A. detox	
B. remove	
C. follow	
D. focus	
12.	
A. nourishing	
B. popular	
C. natural	
D. addicted	
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on	your answer sheet to indicate correct answers to each of the following
sentences.	
13. Chúa Mountain is	than Bà Đen Mountain.
A. not high	
B. not as high	
C. a bit higher	than Bà Đen Mountain.
D. as high	

14. Doctors suggest	foods that are high in calcium like cheese and yogurt to protect bone
health.	
A. to eat	
B. eating	
C. eat	
D. eats	
15. Many young people use a l	ot of sugary drinks the risk of getting obese.
A. because	
B. although	
C. despite	
D. because of	
16. Our teacher explained that	our body needed to store energy and protect its vital organs.
A. nutrients	
B. calories	
C. chemicals	
D. fat	
17. A digital creates	visual art using digital tools and technologies.
A. designer	
B. guard	
C. artist	
D. technician	
18. I believe that robotic surge	on an important job in the future.
A. will be	
B. is	
C. is going to be	
D. would be	
19. Earth Day, in 197	0 by environmental activist John McConnell, is celebrated every year on
April 22 to raise awareness abo	out environmental protection.
A. when is founded	
B. that was founded	
C. who founded	
D. which was founded	
20. <i>Tom:</i> What kind of exercis	e do you like? - James: I think
A. I work out every day.	
B. I'll take up swimming.	
C. I'll give up smoking.	

D. I'm addicted to drinking.

PART 3. READING

Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Welcome to Adventure Tours!
Are you ready for an exciting journey? Our (21) offers guided trips to beautiful locations across
the country. Each tour is designed to make your experience unforgettable. Our guides are highly trained and
will provide you with (22) information about each site you visit.
Our customised packages include guided tours to historic cities and scenic destinations. These tours are
carefully planned to suit your preferences. Each of our packages, (23) is tailored to your needs,
ensures a memorable experience.
Remember to book early as spots fill up quickly. Just pack your essentials, and we'll (24) the rest!
21.
A. company
B. tourist
C. guide
D. staff
22.
D. staff 22. A. useful B. usual C. usualness D. useless
B. usual
C. usualness
D. useless
23.
A. that
B. which
C. whose D. who
D. who
24.
A. take care of
B. take up
C. bring on
D. look at
Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct opinion that best fits each of
the numbered blanks.
When you lose weight, your body burns more calories than it takes in. You can do this by eating less

highcalorie foods, being more active, or doing both. Exercise is important for (25) _____ weight and

A. stay active

keeping it off. It helps your body burn more calories and build and maintain muscles. (26), it can
prevent some diseases. Exercise lowers cholesterol and blood pressure, which reduces the risk (27)
heart attacks and certain cancers.
However, just exercising won't make you lose weight if you eat too much. Experts suggest (28)
the $80/20$ rule, which says that 80% of weight loss comes from a healthy diet, while only 20% comes from
physical activity. For example, instead of jogging for 30 minutes to burn 500 calories, you could (29)
not to drink sugary drinks.
Overall, to lose weight, it's important to eat healthily and (30), rather than just cutting calories or
exercising too much.
25.
A. to lose
B. losing
C. lost
D. lose
26.
A. Therefore
 B. However C. Also D. As a result 27. A. for B. of
C. Also
D. As a result
27.
A. for
B. of
C. on
D. to
28.
28. A. follow B. to follow C. following
B. to follow
C. following
D. followed
29.
A. select
B. choose
A. select B. choose C. opt for D. decide on
D. decide on
30.

- **B.** stay you active
- C. you stay active
- **D.** active you

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Blue Zones are special places where people live longer and healthier lives. People in Blue Zones often live to the age of 100 and beyond. Currently, there are five Blue Zones in the world: Okinawa (Japan), Sardinia (Italy), the Nicoya Peninsula (Costa Rica), Ikaria (Greece), and Loma Linda (California, USA). Here are some secrets to a longer life shared by the residents living in Blue Zones.

Plant-based diet and beans

One of the most important things is to eat a lot of vegetables, especially a wide **choice** of beans, from black beans to lentils, chickpeas, white beans, and soybeans. The people here also drink wine and alcohol moderately and regularly with their friends.

Natural movement

Next is to engage in physical activities. The people in Blue Zones move naturally all day like walking, gardening, and doing housework. The special thing is that these activities take place regularly in nature. **This** helps them to breathe fresh air and receive sunlight on their skin, promoting the production of vitamin D.

Stress-free lifestyle and strong community

The third secret is to maintain a stress-free and community-oriented lifestyle. The residents here have low levels of stress. They relieve stress with daily habits such as praying, meeting and talking happily with their relatives and friends. Social connections are also important here; they come together regularly to share meals, engage in meaningful conversations, and support one another.

Good diet, physical activities, and stress-free lifestyle are what people in Blue Zones follow to have long and healthy lives. By learning and applying these ideas, we can improve both the length and the quality of our Loigiaih lives.

- **31.** What is the best title for the passage?
- A. Blue Zones: Pathways to a Longer Life
- **B.** Blue Zones: A Journey to 100 years old
- C. Stories from the People in Blue Zones
- **D.** Tips for Visiting Blue Zones
- gioihay.com **32.** Which word can best replace the word **choice** in paragraph 2?
- A. difference
- **B.** option
- C. variety
- **D.** limitation
- **33.** Which has the OPPOSITE meaning to the word **moderately** in paragraph 2?

- **A.** slightly
- B. excessively
- C. fairly
- D. reasonably
- **34.** What does the word **this** in paragraph 3 refer to?
- A. doing housework all day
- **B.** promoting vitamin D production
- C. doing physical activities in nature
- **D.** walking in fresh air
- **35.** According to the passage, which is NOT mentioned about the people in Blue Zones?
- **A.** They often include beans in their meals.
- **B.** They make wine from beans.
- C. They do exercise outside in nature regularly.
- **D.** They don't get high levels of stress.
- **36.** The writer explains each secret by giving _____.
- A. numbers
- B. instructions
- C. examples
- D. quotes

PART 4. WRITING

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest on meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

- 37. The city is home to several historic landmarks that attract thousands of tourists each year.
- A. Thousands of tourist are attracted each year by the historic landmarks in the city.
- B. The city, where thousands of tourists visit each year, have several historic landmarks.
- C. The city attracts thousands of tourists every year because of its historic landmarks.
- D. Thousands of tourists visit the city each year because it has many historic attractions.
- **38.** Could you show me where I can get information about upcoming community events?
- A. Could you show me where to finding out about upcoming community events?
- B. Could you show me where find out about upcoming community events?
- C. Could you show me where to find out about upcoming community events?
- D. Could you show me where finding out about upcoming community events?

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

- **39.** biologist/ask/ coral reefs / suffer / damage / pollution.
- A. The biologist asked if the coral reefs suffer damage because of pollution.

- B. The biologist asked whether pollution damaged the coral reefs.
- C. The biologist asked whether the coral reefs had suffered damage due to pollution.
- D. The biologist asked if coral reefs were suffer damage from pollution.
- **40.** The United States / country / people / speak / English / native language.
- A. The United States is a country which people speak English as a native language.
- B. The United States is a country where people speak English as a native language.
- C. The United States is a country whose people speak English as a native language.
- D. The United States is a country whom people speak English as a native language.

